
City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 

January 5, 1983 

Mr. Wayne Pinkerton 
Grand Valley Rural Power Lines, Inc. 
2727 Grand Avenue 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Mr. Pinkerton: 

This letter is to request that you_ order the sperial_equipacezt_racessaxy-to-
provide the 13.2 KV, three phase electrical service for the new Persigo Waste-
water Treatment Plant at 2145 River Road. I understand that your estimate of 
the cost of this equipment is about $86,000.00. The City of Grand Junction 
will be responsible for the payment of this special equipment. I will be 
happy to provide you with any information necessary to prepare a contract for 
this service. 

Mesa County is the owner of the new wastewater treatment plant and has con-
tracted with the City of Grand Junction to administer the construction and 
operation of the plant. The Mesa County Board of Commissioners passed a reso-
lution authorizing me to act as their agent for administering the federal 
grants relating to this project. My position as Utilities Director for the 
City gives me the authority to request the ordering of the special equipment. 

The service contract should be with the City of Grand Junction since the City 
is the fiscal agent responsible for the construction and operation of the 
plant. If you need additional information I will be happy to provide it to 
you 

Sincerely, 

James E. Patterson, Jr. 
Utilities Director 

JEP/hm 

cc - John Valenta, Dougan Construction 
Pete Heye, HDR 
File 
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